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 LIGHT INFANTRY CLUB ANNUAL DINNER 2021 
 

The Annual Dinner will take place on Thursday 14th October 2021.  As before, it will be held in the Cavalry 
and Guards Club, 127 Piccadilly at 7.30 for 8.00 pm.  Dress will be Black Tie without medals or decorations 
and the cost will be £65.00.  The Club’s Annual General Meeting will precede the dinner at 7.00 pm.  
 
The 2017 and 18 Dinners were well attended.  Regrettably, 2019 was less so and of course the 2020 dinner 
had to be cancelled.  The Cavalry and Guards Club continue to give us an excellent evening and the Light 
Infantry Club has demonstrated that it remains full of vitality.  Long may this continue; and with your 
support it can and will and we are holding the cost of this year’s dinner to the same as 2 years ago in 2019. 
 
The dinner works best when officers sit with their friends.  Making this possible is a difficult juggling trick 
but one which is eased considerably when Club members sign up early and when 8-10 friends get together 
to form a table. This has worked particularly well in recent years, so please act now and mark the date in 
your diary and encouraging your friends to do the same.   
 
Then please confirm your attendance by returning the attached proforma as soon as possible but no later 
than Thursday 30h September 2021.  Payment can either be by cheque, made out to ‘The LI Club’, or online 
via PAYPAL (accessed through the Light Infantry Club page on the Regimental website lightinfantry.co.uk).  
PAYPAL is the preferred method. 
 
Please be prompt in responding – and paying – and also please remember to email your table preference 
to the Treasurer, Ian Foster, at liclub@lightinfantry.co.uk.  I would also be grateful if those of you who are 
willing to be table leaders could pass their names and contact details to Ian Foster. 
 

Edward Chamberlain     29th March 2021 
- - -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -   -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  -  
The Secretary of Light Infantry Committee 
RHQ The Rifles 
Peninsula Barracks 
Romsey Road 
WINCHESTER 
Hants  SO23 8TS 
 
I wish to attend the LI Club Dinner on Thursday 14th October 2021 at the Cavalry and Guards Club.   
Tick as appropriate: 

• I have paid £65.00 online via PayPal or 
• A cheque for made out to 'The LI Club' is enclosed 

 
(BLOCK CAPITALS PLEASE) 
 
RANK, INITIALS, NAME .........................................................................  DECORATIONS ............................. 
 
ADDRESS ..................................................................................................................................................... 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Tel:…………………………………….Email……………………………………............................. 
 
I would like to be seated on the table organised by (Name)……………………………………………………………………… 

http://lightinfantry.co.uk/
mailto:liclub@lightinfantry.co.uk

